STATE OF MAINE
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
16 STATE HOUSE STATION
AUGUSTA, MAINE 04333-0016

Janet T. Mills Bruce A. Van Note
GOVERNOR COMMISSIONER

January 8%, 2025

Town of Etna
P.O.Box G #
Etna, ME 04434

Subject: West Etna Road Over I-95 Bridge #5961.
Painting Project
WIN Number: 28390.00
Town of Etna

To: Debra Ludden, Town Administrator

The Maine Department of Transportation is currently working on the final design of the painting project
for the above subject, West Etna Road Bridge over I- 95 in the Town of Etna. Advertisement of the
subject project for competitive bids is scheduled for March 2025. We estimate that the construction may
begin as early as April 2025 and be completed by November 30th, 2025.

The West Etna Road Bridge over I-95 will have alternating traffic for several weeks to build containment
for the paint projects. 1-95 Northbound and Southbound will have a 12-foot lane open in each direction
from 8:00 PM to 6:00 AM.

We hereby request that you provide a copy of this notice to all municipal officials, employees, and
boards with responsibilities for utility and/or land-use planning/permitting, and that you post this
letter on any municipal public bulletin boards, media outlets and/or municipal websites as a public
meeting will not be held regarding this project unless specifically requested by the municipality.

Should you have any questions, concerns, or other areas of interest, we would appreciate your comments
and input. Please feel free to contact me at (207)446-0428 with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,
\8 _;12,(/-1,‘ " W

Devin Anderson, Senior Project Manager
Maine Department of Transportation
Bridge Program
devin.anderson(@maine.gov
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